Colorado Springs Coin Club

Regular Meeting of the Colorado Springs Coin Club October 23, 2012 at 7:00 P.M.

October 23, Meeting – Agenda

- 1. Introduction of Guests and new members
- 2. Secretary's report
- 3. Treasurer's report
- 4. Collector's Corner
- 5. Old Business
- 6. New Business
- 7. Intermission break enjoy the coffee and doughnuts
- 8. Monthly Program: Quiz and Auction
- 9. Door and Membership prizes
- 10. Adjournment please help replace the tables and chairs

September Meeting

Twenty-eight members and five guests: Chris M., RyAnne S., Jeff S., Peter M. and Brad W. were in attendance at the Tuesday evening meeting.

The secretary's report as published in the August newsletter was accepted.

The treasurer's report was presented and accepted.

September Business

Guests, Jeff S., Peter M. and Brad W. applied and were accepted into membership.

Our president, Terry Cr. again reviewed the subjects that were discussed last month by our club membership and will be continually discussed at future meetings:

We will continue to form club committees to expedite efficiency at the club meetings.

A motion was made and passed to allot Frank K. \$100 for materials to the club's Young Numismatists Program.

Jerry F. has volunteered to help with our club monthly auctions and possibly a raffle of material. We will get one more member to help with this.

Milt N. has sent information that the Gill Foundation building may be available for non-profit

We will increase the monthly allowance for door prizes with the Coin Club and Numismatic Society.

September Collector's Corner

Members showing numismatic collectables were: Jerry F., Mike W. and Dan U.

September Door Prizes

Winners of door prizes were; Peter M., Charles C., Brent B., George M., Bill K. and Terry Cal.

September Membership Prize

The winner of the membership prize was Barbara T.

September Volunteer Prizes

The volunteer prize was won by George M.

September Auction

A sixteen lot auction was held with eleven lots sold, \$9.00 going to our club treasury.

ANA's Kids Zone

ANA Money Museum's RyAnne Scott, visiting the club, told about while passing out information of the newest exhibit, "Kids Zone". Classes are for age groups 4 – 7 and 8 – 12 giving information about coins and how they are made. 719-632-COIN or www.money.org/KidsZone

September Program

Chris Marchase of Colorado Tokens gave his program about "Lesher Dollars". Chris displayed his collection encased and with a PowerPoint projection system showing the numerous types and varieties of the famous privately issued, Victor, Colorado, octagonal silver dollars. He told the history of Joseph Lesher and the need for the advertising exchange pieces during the beginning of the 20th century with estimates of the amounts struck.

October Collector's Corner

Please bring an item(s) for our show and tell session.

October Auction

Members bringing items for auction are asked to pool the lesser expensive items into lots.

October Program

Amanda D. and/or Dan U. will have a short numismatic quiz for the program this month.

November Program

Hopefully, in November we will have a program on "National Medals or So-Called Dollars" given by John Dean.

2012 Holiday Party

Reservations have been made for our Joint Holiday Dinner Meeting with CSNS on Tuesday. December 4th,

6:00 to 9:00 P.M. at the Golden Corral Restaurant, 1970 Waynoka Road.

Because of the increased number of Society, Coin Club and family members over the last couple years, the door prize system is of growing concern. We will review a new door prize system and any other concerns of the clubs at this meeting.

Coin Club's Web Space Page

Our website can be viewed at (cscc.anaclubs.org)

We do need help with this and ask the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site. Please visit the site for all the information about our anniversary medals.

Postal Newsletters

This is in regards to a matter that was brought up at the Numismatic Society Sunday and will be discussed at the Coin Club meeting in October.

A motion was made to do away with the regular Postal newsletters converting everything to E-mail. Reasons were that almost everyone now has E-mail or access to E-mail and that sending by postal mail was too expensive for the \$2.00 dues per year collected by the clubs.

Speaking for myself, it has become a lot of work for me, your Secretary, and spending a lot more time doing the newsletters twice in the way that their done now.

If you could get back to me with an E-mail address to send newsletters, I will make the change. Otherwise our newsletters are always up to date on our website, (cscc.anaclubs.org). This will probably go into effect in January and I'll tell more in your November newsletter.

dmountford@lycos.com

George Mountford

Club Secretary